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Monday, 27th March, 2023 

 
Ref: Mary Arden’s Farm Tudor’s Alive Workshop Class 3 Trip – Tuesday, 25th April 2023 

 

Dear Class 3 Parents and Carers, 

To support next term’s history topic, ‘Local significant individual William Shakespeare and life in Tudor times’, we 
have organised a visit to Mary Arden’s Farm on Tuesday, 25th April 2023, where the children will learn about 
different aspects of everyday life in Tudor times.  

 This will be a whole day trip. We ask that you drop the children off as normal at 8.45am. We will be leaving 
school around 9:30am and return to school in time for the end of the school day. All children will need to 
bring a packed lunch; a small bag or rucksack to put their lunch and water bottle in is also a good idea as the 
children will be responsible for carrying their own belongings. Please do not include fizzy drinks or yoghurts.  
 

 The children will dress in school uniform but due to the potential for ticks in the long grass, children are 
recommended to wear long trousers or knee-length (not ankle) socks to keep their legs covered. 

 
 

 The workshop will include walking outdoors around the site.  Children should wear sensible shoes and 
clothing that offers suitable protection against the possibility of cold and/or wet weather which could also lead 
to some wet and muddy pathways. 
 

In order for the trip to take place, we need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £8.50 per child. There is no 
obligation for you to pay, but if we do not receive contributions from the majority of the class, we will have to 
cancel. Please speak to the school office, in confidence, if paying will cause a problem for you. The cost of 
the trip is in line with our charging policy. Payments will be set up on School Money or you can send cash or 
a cheque into school with the reply slip. Cheques to be made payable to Temple Grafton School.  

To support us with the organisation and planning for this trip, we would be grateful if you would complete and 
sign the attached slip and return it to school by Monday, 17th, April Thank you for your support for this visit which 
I am sure will provide a wealth of experience and learning opportunities for your children.  

Yours faithfully 
 
  
Mrs Yorke 
Assistant Headteacher 
yorke.t@welearn365.com 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

I give permission for …………………………………………………to take part in the visit to Mary Arden’s Farm.  

*I will be paying through School money 

 
*I enclose a payment of £8.50 
*please delete where necessary  

Signed .........................................................................  

Church Bank, Alcester, Warwickshire, B49 6NU 
Email: admin3066@welearn365.com 
Tel: 01789 772384 
Executive Headteacher: Adam Walsh 
Head of School: Mary Gray 
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